THANKS

Attentive readers will have noticed that Harry Reid’s name no longer
appears on the front cover of ASTIN Bulletin. This follows Harry’s
retirement from the editorship of the journal after fifteen years. Harry
provided a very valuable link with the industry. As a testimony to his
achievements we only need to refer readers to a recent survey by Colquitt
(1997) on the significance of actuarial journals in which ASTIN Bulletin
ranks very high.

On behalf of the readership we would like to wish Harry a long and
happy retirement.

All members of ASTIN and AFIR will, by now, have received the
cumulative index for volumes 1 to 27 of ASTIN Bulletin. This index would
not have been produced without the hard work of Marc Goovaerts and his
colleagues for which we are extremely grateful.

L.L. Colquitt (1977) Relative significance of insurance and actuarial
journals and articles: a citation analysis. Journal of Risks and Insurance
64: 505-527.
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